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From: rosabellaponce 

Sent: 2022/01/25 9:04 AM

To: Caruso, Carmen

Subject: [EXTERNAL]IMPORTANT:  Zoning for Malone Given Parsons Ltd. 31-33 George St

Hi Carmen, 

I would like to express my strong opposition to the development of 2 monster towers that will be built right 
beside my condo building (9 George St. N). 

I can't believe that with all the abandoned and empty buildings in the downtown core, one of these 34 or 42 
storey towers has to be built right beside mine!  My corner unit condo faces north west so I will be practically 
shaking hands with people who will live in these towers.   

It's absolutely ridiculous planning and will devalue my property.  The other rental condo that's currently being 
built by Mill St. is acceptable because of the distance.  Please find a way to distance all the buildings. 

Can you confirm that you have read my email and my opinion does matter? 

Thank you,  
Rosabella Ponce  

Sent from my Galaxy 


